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16 December 2022 

Regulated retail electricity prices for 2023–24  

We have received two delegations from the Minister for Energy, Renewables and Hydrogen (the Minister) to set 

regulated retail electricity prices (notified prices) to apply in regional Queensland in 2023–24, including two new 

time-of-use retail energy tariffs for small customers. We received these delegations from the Minister under section 

90AA of the Electricity Act 1994. 

Today, we published an interim consultation paper (ICP). This is the first step in our price review process and 

provides information on key issues we need to consider when we set notified prices for 2023–24. The ICP and the 

Minister's delegations are available on our website. 

Timetable for our review 

The following table sets out key milestones for this review, including when we intend to publish reports and consult 

with stakeholders: 

Milestone Date 

Publish the interim consultation paper (ICP) 16 December 2022 

Submissions on ICP due  by 18 January 2023 

Publish the draft determination February 2023 

Stakeholder information sessions during March 2023 

Submissions on draft determination due  April 2023 

Publish the final determination by 9 June 2023 

New notified prices take effect 1 July 2023 

Invitation for submissions 

Stakeholders are invited to make written submissions on matters raised in the ICP, or any other issues relevant to 

our price determination. Submissions on the ICP are due by 18 January 2023. We will consider all stakeholder 

submissions received within this time.  

Information on making a submission, as well as our online submission form, is available on our website.   

  

http://www.qca.org.au/Submissions

